
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on June 28, 2010 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Dana Furtado
David Goyet
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Michael Bouffard
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers

Minutes from June 23rd Special Meeting accepted
Discussions were held on the wording being revised for the Agent of the Ballpark. Jack is working with legal 
and will advise when done so that we can review before it goes before the Town Council. This came up again 
when we talked about signage and seat plaque fundraising. Buying a Brick program was also tabled until we 
have more info and Agent clarification.
Paul announced that he will be starting a full time job and we will need to address Ballpark coverage.
Tom's of Maine projects are still beong worked on by Tommy 

Immediate Needs
Plan for work on expansion joints… discussion was held but no firm resolutions were reached
 

Discussions with Solutions
We will not charge for parking for the July 2nd Game. 
We will have DONATION jars available.
Duck tape may be used to repair some seats
Jack will arrange for mowing of parking lot before July 2nd
Linda has concession supplies and coverage under control
Sheila will look into getting BallPark coverage on Channel 3
All Commission members were encouraged to bring volunteers for July 2nd game
Jack Sarno will be in charge of taking tickets at the Gate… we will have a ticket counter there
Coast Country has a PO for Mark Gustin to go to buy necessary tools for the Ballpark
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